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I support a strong Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by 2030, at least 30% (preferably more) of
the new trucks on California’s roads are all electric, zero emission vehicles.
regards,
Gladwyn d’Souza
Co-Chiar, Conservation Committee, Loma Prieta Chapter, Sierra Club.
650-804-8225
The bay will be saved when we can eat from it.
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